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FAQS FOR PCS AFTER SCHOOL

How much is this program for my student to attend?

o

This program is free for all students attending Provident charter school
since we are the recipient of the Nita M. Lowey 21st Century Community
Learning Centers Program grant.

When does the after school program start?

o

o

o

o

Tuesday, September 8th 3:30pm - 6:30pm
After school is only Monday- Thursday
Last day of after school is June 8th

We will always follow the school calendar

What goes on during after school ?

o

o
®)
©)

Daily Math and reading interventions (45 minutes each)

Daily programing (30 minutes each)

Dinner will also be provided for students

Programs this fall will be TaeKwonDo, Attack theatre, Steam activities with
Children’s museum, girls with confidence group, Boys with confidence,
Improv, attack theatre, Dance and basketball.

How do | register my student for the after school program?

o

(@]

o

Registration forms

Continued registration forms

Both forms must be completed, and families must attend a meeting with
the after school program director prior to the students start date.

Does my Student have to attend everyday?

(@]

o

You do not have to commit to all four days. If you only want to attend 1, 2,
or 3 days that is permitted. We do ask that the days be consistent.

It is highly recommended that your student stay the entire program. But,
emergencies do come up and we’re very understanding

What are the CDC guidelines for after school ?

o

o

After school will follow the same guideline as PCS follows during the day
All questions concerning the guidelines should be directed to the
reopening plan here

All questions and concerns regarding the after school program should be directed to
La’'Shawa McHenry - 21st CCLC PCS Program director Cell: 412-514-6099

Email:lmchenry@providentcharterschool.org



https://forms.gle/mjdbPPKy8VarDk2A6
https://forms.gle/NSrvxyTNb5Tdbe7z9
https://www.providentcharterschool.org/covid19/
mailto:lmchenry@providentcharterschool.org

